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ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO 

THE FEDERAL. RESERVE BOARD 

FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

December 20, 1922. 
St. 3241. 

SUBJECT: Revised Forms 44-a and St. 92-a 
for use during 1923. 

Dear Sir: 

There are enclosed herevli th 50 copies of Form 44-a -

11 Classification of money held by the Federal reserve bank ••.• 1 n 

and 50 copies of revised Form St. 92-a - 11 Cond.ensed statement 

of condition of the Federal reserve barik,n which have been 

revised in order to conforrr, to the 1923 edition of Federal 

reserve bank balance sheet FOrtrJ 34. 

It is requested tr~t the first report an revised Forrr, 

44-a be submitted as of January 31, 1923, and that the first 

TEND telegram in the form outlined on revised forrr1 St .. 92 .. a 

be dispatched as at close of businSss on January 21 1923. 

Enclosure. 

Very truly yours* 

E. L. Smead, Chief, 
Division of Bank Operations. 

Letter to Governors at all F. R. Banks. 

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




